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To Major General Edward W. Nichols

November 16, 1921   Washington, D.C.

My dear General Nichols: 

While I was in Philadelphia yesterday attending the banquet in honor of Marshal Foch, I had another interview regarding his visit to the V.M.I.  I now find that it has proven impossible for him to arrange a visit to Lexington.  He stops in Richmond and from there goes direct to the northwest, practically without pause.  I made every effort to point out the many historic reasons why he should be taken to Lexington, but found that the time element was mandatory and that it was wholly out of the question to secure a change in his arranged schedule.

I am very sorry that he will not have the opportunity to see the Cadet Corps, and I know you all will be even more sorry that you cannot have the pleasure of entertaining a Marshal of France.

With my warmest regards to Mrs. Nichols and yourself, 

Faithfully yours,

G. C. Marshall, Jr.
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